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Oct. 25th: Professional Development
Oct. 26th: EOB Goes Pink (Rain Date)
Oct. 26th: Open House



Special Education Department Head Mr. Benjamin Dix performed a
piano concert at Weill Recital Hall at Carnegie Hall in New York City.
The performance proceeds will benefit the Families of Freedom
Scholarship Fund, which provides for and supports dependents of
people lost or permanently disabled by the 9/11 terrorist attacks. The
program included works by Chopin, Mozart, and Weber.

CARNEGIE PIANO RECITAL

Junior art classes are
working on producing
their own color wheels
using different patterns.

WORLD OF COLOR



The Student Leadership
classes took a “field trip” to
the atrium to admire the new
banners and discuss the 6
components of the CTECS
Vision of a Graduate, which
are elements of the 12th grade
portfolios.

ATRIUM TRIP

FINALLY!FINALLY!



The Soccer Program coached by Coach Arturo Solís-Gereda and Coach
Peter Silva is happy to nominate and honor two Juniors as EOB’S Athletes of
the Week! 

Michelina Sardo who has 1 goal and 3 assists and Olivia Scarlata (top
photo) has one goal, and Michelina Sardo (bottom photo) has one goal
and three assists. 

Both athletes are working hard at the VARSITY level.  Great job girls!

CO-ATHLETES OF THE WEEK



The football team has a big game Saturday,
October 21st, against Cheney Tech at our
athletic complex. Come out and support our
football team and watch our cheerleaders as
they are ready to perform for the team and
their fans! Game time, 10:30am. 

The soccer team is stepping up to fight against cancer!

Coach Solis and Coach Pete Silva makes sure everyone throughout the
month of October shows their support in the fight against breast cancer. 

A big thank you to Coach Silva who painted the pink ribbon on the field.
Great job soccer team!

EOB SOCCER GOES PINK



EOB Athletics are ready for
open house with this great
poster!

OPEN HOUSE PREP

Raffle winners from this week’s
extended faculty meeting!

WE HAVE A WINNER!

Mrs. Schryver, Mr. Dix, and Mrs.
Marra were recognized with a
faculty merit award for all of
their hard work this month
based on student and staff
nominations. Congratulations!

GREAT WORK



Seniors Mariah Roque, Ava Sharkey,
and Navoni Harris worked with Mrs.
Daria to present the annual “No Place
For Hate” anti-bullying presentation to
our freshmen classes.

EOB IS NO PLACE FOR HATE

EOB graduate Kaylene Kezer (PMT, not pictured) stopped by along with other
members of the local Teamsters 1150/Sikorsky Career Pathway Program to give
a presentation to trade students. They provided information on an internship
that students in PMT, Auto, HVAC, Electrical, and Carpentry can participate in for
eight weeks as either a Sophomore and a Junior. If students are successful, they
can possibly receive an offer to work with Sikorsky after Senior year!

CAREER PATHWAY PROGRAM PRESENTATION



COMING SOON...COMING SOON...




